
OF THE

  

GENERAL ASSEMBLY  

 

 20 November 2020 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

Further to my letter of 16 November 2020 regarding the informal meeting of the plenary 

on business continuity that will take place on Monday, 23 November 2020, from 3:00 to 

4.30 p.m. in the General Assembly Hall, UN Headquarters, I have the honour to inform you 

that the UN Secretary-General Antonio Guterres will address the informal meeting. This will 

be followed by a briefing by Secretary General’s Chef de Cabinet, Maria Luiza Ribeiro 

Viotti


